
October 11, 2021

To: Whom it may concern,

Re:  Recycle Center at Costco Yorba Linda

As a designated convenience zone, Costco located in Yorba Linda is committed to fulfilling the
obligations of recycling within a convenience zone in a way that makes sense for the business,
recycler and the public in a safe and efficient manner.

We feel we can safely manage a recycler safely within the boundaries of our large parking lot.
We have identified a few locations where the traffic is light and there is sufficient parking for the
public to safely access the recycler, such as the far east entrance, the corner of the building
between the gas station and tire center and the parking lot side of the wall separating the
receiving dock from the parking lot.

The far east entrance and the parking lot side of the wall separating the receiving dock from the
parking lot are ideal locations as our managers and supervisors park near that area and make it
easy for us to manage the traffic and cleanliness throughout the day.

It has been pointed out that the back of the building might be a good place for the recycler,
specifically next to or across from the wall that separates the receiving dock from the parking lot
and on the receiving side of the wall.

We have concerns with locating it close to the receiving dock area but we are open to working
with Art at Sunset Recycling on a location within the red suggested area behind the building.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott Brenner Assistant Manager Yorba Linda #445
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